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29 January 2020 

 

APPOINTMENT OF NEW COMPANY SECRETARY 

Aeon Metals Limited (Aeon or the Company) wishes to advise that David Hwang has been appointed as 

Company Secretary of the Company, replacing Stephen Lonergan, effective immediately. The Board 

wishes to thank Mr Lonergan for his services to the Company. 

David is a Principal and CCO of Automic Group. David is an experienced corporate lawyer specialising in 

listings on ASX, equity capital markets and providing advice on corporate governance and compliance 

issues.  

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 12.6, the Company wishes to confirm that Mr Hwang is the person 

responsible for communications between the Company and ASX, effective immediately. 

This ASX release has been authorised for and on behalf of the Aeon Board by: 

Hamish Collins, Managing Director and CEO 
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ABOUT AEON METALS 

Aeon Metals Limited (Aeon) is an Australian based mineral exploration and development company listed 

on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX: AML).  Aeon holds a 100% ownership interest in the Walford 

Creek Copper-Cobalt Project (Walford Creek Project) located in north-west Queensland, approximately 

340km to the north north-west of Mount Isa.  Aeon has completed a Scoping Study in October 2019 on 

the development of a 3.5Mtpa open pit and underground mining operation at the Walford Creek Project 

producing approximately 146kt copper and 22kt cobalt (plus zinc, lead, silver and nickel) for sale to global 

metal markets.  This Scoping Study demonstrated that the Walford Creek Project represents a technically 

robust and highly economic mine development.  A Pre-Feasibility Study (PFS) is targeted for completion 

in Q2 CY2020. 
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In relation to that Scoping Study released on 21 October 2019, the Company confirms that all the material 

assumptions underpinning the production target therein and the forecast financial information derived from 

the production target continue to apply and have not materially changed. 


